
 

It is very easy to become a member of the South Metro Regional 

Safety Council.  You can earn a 3% safety  council  rebate on your 

workers’ compensation premium. * 

*By meeting eligibility requirements 

MEETINGS: 

The Safety Council hosts a monthly series which features 

presentations from local experts on a wide variety of im-

portant safety topics. They are held on the Third Thursday of 

each month at Centerville Police Department Training Center . 

(NEW LOCATION) Meetings are held at Centerville Police Depart-

ment Training Center,  155 W Spring Valley Pike, Centerville OH 

45458    

 

Company: ______________________________________ 

Address: _______________________________________ 

City:_______________State:_________Zip:___________ 

Contact: _______________________________________ 

Alt Contact ___________________________________ 

Phone:_____________________FAX:________________ 

Email: _________________________________________ 

TYPE OF BUSINESS: 

_______________________________ 

 

 

Is your company a member of the South Metro Regional 

Chamber of Commerce               YES                NO 

MEMBERSHIP FEES  

1-25 employees   $50 

26-75    $120 

76-150    $190 

151 and up    $260 

PAYMENT INFORMATION 

Total Amount Enclosed: $ _________________________ 

Check (payable to South Metro Regional Safety Council ) 

Visa   MasterCard     AMEX  Discover 

Card #________________________________________ 

Exp. Date: _____________________________________ 

3 Digit Code: ___________________________________ 

Zip Code: ____________________________ 

Signature: _____________________________________ 

Mail or fax this form with payment to: 

South Metro Regional Chamber Safety Council 

332 Congress Park Dr., Ste. B 

Dayton, OH 45459                   Fax 937-433-6881 

MEMBERSHIP 

APPLICATION 

MEMBERSHIP/PARTICIPATION 

Membership in the Safety Council is open to any company that is 

interested in providing a safe and healthy workplace for its em-

ployees.  Membership fees are listed in the right column.  The 

Safety Council is a committee of the South Metro Regional Cham-

ber of Commerce. 

(NEW LOCATION) Meetings are held at Centerville Police Dept. 

Training Center,  155 W Spring Valley Pike, Centerville OH 45458    

Program Starts Sharp 8:30 a.m. 9:30 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

South Metro Regional  Safety Council is a service of the 

 South Metro  Regional Chamber  of Commerce 

Your Invitation to Participate! 

Anyone is welcome to attend an upcoming meeting or program to find 

out more about the Safety Council.  For more information , contact 

South Metro Regional Chamber of Commerce  at 937 433-2032  

 

 

*BWC POLICY  # 
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